
 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
My name is Megan Cross and I worked with Rebecca while she interned at KNDU for about two 
and a half months. I am a producer and have been with KNDU for over 3 years. 
 
Rebecca was a great intern. She dove right in to all aspects of news and from day one, was ready 
to learn everything about the newsroom. She was eager to go out with the reporters, learn the 
editing system, sit with the producers, and even write scripts for our newscasts. She was excited 
to take on as many duties as we could throw at her.  
 
Rebecca is extremely hard working and definitely a breath of fresh air. One thing that made her  
stand out against other interns was her extroverted manner. She chimed in during our morning 
meetings and wasn’t afraid to make calls or investigate stories. She learned quickly and worked 
very well under the specific deadline that is always looming in news. 
 
She was a huge help to all of the reporters. When her internship was up, everyone in the 
newsroom felt a little bit sad. And when she left us, we all agreed on one thing; Rebecca will 
succeed in any career she chooses. 
 
Best, 
 
 
Megan Cross 
 
 


